
     Gabriola School 

            Update 
                               October 13th, 2020 

 13 Community SFU project meeting on Zoom 3:30 
 14 Fire Safety Presentations; Virtual PAC meeting 
 21 School Photo Day 
 19-22 Early dismissal for Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 23 Professional Development Day (no school) 

30 Costume Parade in the school hallways 
      or upper field 
 

 

 

 

TERRY FOX RUN/WALK: 

Our school will be honoring Terry Fox by hosting a Terry Fox run (and walk) on Friday, October 16th. 

However, it will look very different than in previous years.  Single classes or learning groups will 

complete the run at different times to ensure Health & Safety protocols are followed. 

 

If you would like to donate to the Terry Fox Run, you can go to the following website 
https://secure.terryfox.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?TeamID=915484 
OR you can donate on KEV online. 

 

 

 

 

PICTURE DAY 

 

This year student pictures will be taken on 

Wednesday, OCTOBER 21st 

 

They will be taken in the gym to allow for proper physical distancing.  Class and team photos will be 

taken in the late spring. 

 

Note: You do not have to purchase any pictures if you do not want to and this is not a fund-raiser for 

the school. We ask that all students get their picture taken as we use it for our identification pictures in 

our school record system and for safety/emergency drills. 

https://secure.terryfox.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?TeamID=915484

